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ODHA Volunteer Interest Form
ODHA Representative to Standing Committee of Oregon Board of Dentistry

At the beginning of each year, the Oregon Board of Dentistry asks ODHA to submit the names of dental hygienists who will represent ODHA on standing committees of the board. 

ODHA has a representative on each of the following standing committees of the Oregon Board of Dentistry: Communications; Dental Hygiene; Enforcement & Discipline; Licensing, Standards & Competency; Rules Oversight.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Standing committees of the Oregon Board of Dentistry meet to discuss issues that are referred to them and then make recommendations to the board. Standing committees may or may not meet throughout the year. Representatives to these standing committees serve for one year, from April to March, and may be reappointed.

ODHA representatives to these standing committees are appointed by the ODHA President with approval of the ODHA Board of Directors. This is a volunteer position with no remuneration and no reimbursement for expenses.

For more information about serving on a standing committee of the Oregon Board of Dentistry, contact ODHA Advocacy Director Lisa J. Rowley at 503-568-5825 or lisajrowley@pacificu.edu. 

******************************************************************************
Complete this form by entering your information in the boxes below. 
	
Name

	



	
Address

	


	
Phone

	


	
Email

	





1. Why do you want to represent ODHA on a standing committee of the Oregon Board of Dentistry?

	



2. Which standing committee of the Oregon Board of Dentistry do you prefer to serve on? See the list above. You may list more than one.

	



3. Why do you think that you be a good candidate for this volunteer position? What skills or experience would help you to be an effective member of a standing committee of the Oregon Board of Dentistry?

	



4. What else would you like us to know about you?
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